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Data or Community 
Issue 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Concern about the Neighbourhood Tasking team (NTT) utilising officers from 

Neighbourhood Police Teams (NPT) at a time when officer numbers may be 
depleted due to Covid 19.  

Questions to the NPT 
Commander 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1. Has the work of the NTT started? 
2. Will the formation of the NTT, using officers from Tamworth NPT impact 

on the ability of Tamworth NPT to deliver Neighbourhood Policing and 

long term solutions to crime in Tamworth?  
3. How do you see the “bidding” process working? 

LPT Commander 
Response 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The implementation of the NTT is at Stage 1. Stage 2 is currently on hold awaiting 

the recruitment and training of new officers to backfill officers moving from 
NPT’s to the NTT. 
The NTT has been used by Tamworth NPT on a number of occasions to support 
operations in the town. To date, no officers have been transferred from the 

Tamworth NPT to the NTT. 
The bidding process has resulted in Tamworth NPT successfully holding several 
operations within the town.    

SNP Review Date 
 
 

4 March 2021. (Tamworth SNP Formal Meeting) 
Chief Inspector Talbot agreed to give a brief report on the operations run by 

Tamworth NPT utilising the NTT. 

 

 

 

 


